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Date: August 04, 2025

Subject: SHA1 Algorithm Removal from SFTP Servers
 

Following our recent encryption certificate upgrade for SFTP connections to the OCC, we want to clarify 
SHA1 hashing algorithms are not supported by OCC.

Effective August 15, 2025, OCC will completely remove SHA1 advertisement from our SFTP servers, 
including legacy fallback options.

If you have any questions, please contact your Clearing Member representative or the Member Services 
Help Desk at the following numbers: 800-621-6072 or 800-544-6091. Within Canada, please call 800-424- 
7320. Clearing Members may also e-mail us at memberservices@theocc.com.
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